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NOTICE OF LIFTING OF THE SUSPENSION AND RESUMPTION OF THE PROCUREMENT 

ACTIVITIES FOR THE PROJECT COMPLETION OF ADMINISTRATION BUILDING PURSUANT TO 

GPPB RESOLUTION NO. 09-2020 

 

Public Bidding No. 7868772 

 

Title: Proposed Completion of Administration Building 

This notice serves as the official Lifting of the Suspension of the procurement activities for the above titled 

project effective October 4, 2021 in compliance with GPPB Resolution No. 09 – 2020 dated May 7, 2020 

“Approving Measures for the Efficient Conduct of Procurement Activities During a State of Calamity, or 

Implementation of Community Quarantine or Similar Restrictions”.   

With the resumption of the conduct of the procurement process, the TUP-Cavite, BAC emphasize the 

following. 

1. The schedule for the Submission and Opening of Bids which was scheduled August 20, 2021 at 

10:00 AM is now changed to October 14, 2021 10:00 AM  

2. Bid Bulletins for whatever amendment/s of the bidding documents of the project will be 

issued/posted and can be viewed at TUP Cavite Website: www.tupcavite.edu.ph 

3. Payment of bid documents shall be done personally at the campus’ cashier office during Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday, 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

4. Site inspection on the proposed project can be done during weekdays except Wednesday, from 

8:00 am to 4:00 pm. Members of the Infrastructure Development Office will assist the guests 

during inspection. 

Note: You may call 09778120453 (Engr. Aldrin Dela Cuesta) to arrange the site inspection   

5. To limit the number of person and movement, only two (2) walk-in guest per company/contractor 

will be allowed to go for site inspection and that the same person/s will transact at the cashier’s 

office only. Facemask and face shield are required to be worn within the campus.  

 

For your information and guidance 

 

EDMUNDO G. FRIAS 
BAC Chairperson, TUP Cavite 
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